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' Mr. D. M. Smith
Senior Vice President - Nuclear j

- PECO Energy . ;

Nuclear Group Headquarters ;

|
Correspondence Control Desk
P. O. Box 195 j

Wayne, PA 19087-0195 i

,

~ Dear Mr. Smith:,

SUBIECT: NRC REGION I COMBINED INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-352/94-01
* AND 50-353/94-01

t

7 This letter transmits the report of the announced safety inspection conducted by :
' Mr. L. L. Scholl of this office for the period of January 3-10,1994, at the Limerick ;

Generating Station located in Sanatoga, Pennsylvania. The inspector discussed the inspection
' '

'

findings with members of your staff on January 10, 1994.

'

. The inspection'was directed toward areas important to public health and safety. Areas'
,

examined are described in the NRC inspection report enclosed with this letter. . Within these :

areas, the inspection consistal of document reviews, personnel interviews and system - <*

walkdowns. j
u

The primary focus of this inspection was the review of the plant modification designed to
: provide a constant backfill flow from the control rod drive system to the reactcn vessel level ,

instrumentation reference legs to p" vent the accumulation of noncondensible gases in the ,

: reference leg water.
a

The engineering system testing and operating procedure: associated with the. modification
were found to be thorough and of good quality. However, we'noted that procedure guidance ,;
was not yet established to control the allowable backfill system outage times. We understand i

'_

'
that you plan to develop guidance that will ensure a timely evaluation of each system outage.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of this letter and
its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

unuata=caut

William H. Ruland, Chief
Electrical Section
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report Nos. 50-352/94-01 and 50-353/94-01
'!

cc w/ encl: |
!J. Doering, Chairman, Nuclear Review Board

D. R. Helwig, Vice President - Limerick Generating Station
G. A. Hunger, Jr., Manager - Licensing Section .

J. L. Kantner, Regulatory Engineer - Limerick Generating Station !
Secretary, Nuclear Committee of the Board !

Public Document Room (PDR) |

Local Public Document Room (LPDR) ;
!Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

K. Abraham, PAO (2)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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bec w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

bec w/ encl: (Via E-Mail)
V. McCree, OEDO
F. Rinaldi, NRR
C. Miller, PDI-2, NRR ]
M. Shannon, ILPB !

A. Cubbage, NRR r

R. Jones, NRR
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